
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE          

July 1st, 2020                

 

HUNTERSVILLE, NC:   
 

On June 14th, 2020 at approximately 4:44 PM, officers with the Huntersville Police Department 

responded to a single vehicle accident with injures on the I-77 South exit ramp to I-485 Outer. 

Upon their arrival at the scene, it was determined that one of the occupants of the vehicle had been 

shot during an apparent road rage incident that occurred on I-77 within the jurisdiction of 

Huntersville. The driver was transported to the hospital with serious injuries. 

 

The victims described the suspect as a light skin black male, around 19-22 years of age, thin build, 

tattoo (possibly on the right side of the neck) and short dreads.  The suspect was possibly 

operating the below pictured Kia Optima displaying a fictitious temporary South Carolina license 

plate (also pictured below). 
 

  
 

Anyone with information related to this incident should contact Lieutenant Sean Freeston of the 

Huntersville Police Department at 704-464-5400 or North Mecklenburg Crime Stoppers at 704-896-

7867. You can also visit http://www.northmeckcrimestoppers.org. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“The Mission of the Huntersville Police Department, through a Community Policing Partnership, is to improve the quality of life 

and provide a sense of safety and security in our community, through the delivery of outstanding services with the highest 

standards of Honor, Professionalism, and Dedication to Duty.” 
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